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Just Right Episode 6 - Nexans High Voltage U.S.A.

South Carolina is proving to be Just Right for Nexans High Voltage USA! In 2012, the global
leader in high-voltage cable manufacturing announced plans to locate its new Extra High
Voltage facility in Berkeley County. Nexans' $85 million investment in South Carolina is
expected to create 200 new jobs when the company opens later this year.

When choosing South Carolina to expand the company's North American presence, Cam
Dowlat, Vice President and General Manager of Nexans High Voltage USA, commented,
"When Nexans visited the South Carolina and the Charleston region, with its business-friendly 
environment, world-class port and burgeoning energy industry, the company liked what it 
saw." Dowlat further explained, "With all that is currently happening here, we are confident 
that many future opportunities exist for Nexans in South Carolina - and the North American 
markets as a whole."
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